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DATES 
Term Dates 2022/2023 

September 

Friday 30th   Coffee Morning, all welcome 

October 

Thursday 20th  Last day of term 1 

Friday 21st   Inset Day 

Monday 31st  Start of term 2 

December 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 
 

School Lunches 

The deadline to order lunches 

for w/c 3rd October is midnight on Monday 

26th September. 
 

Coffee morning -  

Friday 30th 

September 9-11am 
 

The FOTFS will be running a 

coffee morning on Friday 30th September in 

aid of MacMillan Cancer Support and FOTFS. 

 

We look forward to seeing familiar faces as 

well as welcoming lots of new faces over a 

cuppa and some cake! 

 

Any parents who are looking at Trinity for 

their children next year are also more than 

welcome; please spread the word! 
Don’t forget to bring your pennies/cash only! 

 

 

Co-Opted Governor Vacancies  
Our governing body is made up of 

volunteers who are parent governors, 

foundation governors, staff governors and co-

opted (sometimes referred to as community) 

governors.  We currently have two vacancies for 

co-opted governors, who may be a parent at school, 

or from the wider community.  It is a brilliant 

opportunity to play an important part in school life 

and an opportunity to develop new skills.  Governors 

are responsible for deciding the framework for 

the development of the school and monitoring 

whether it is achieving its aims and objectives.  We 

also assist with the appointment of staff, make 

decisions on the upkeep of the buildings and 

grounds, set the budget for the school and monitor 

how the money is spent. 

 

With a key part of the board's role focusing on the 

setting and monitoring of the budget we would 

ideally be interested in anyone who has a 

background in finance/accounting in addition to 

having; (1) Enthusiasm for the school and for 

children’s education; (2) The time for meetings, 

visits and training (the Governing Board meets 10 

times a year on Tuesdays at 4.30); (3) The ability 

to see the wider issues i.e. the interests of all the 

pupils in the school. 

 

As a Governor, you would have access to training to 

help build on existing skills or to develop new ones 

to help you in your role. 

 

If you are interested in applying for the role and 

would like to find out more then please feel free 

to contact the office 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

or call 01373 461949. 
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Music Listening 

 
(click the image to follow the link) 

 

Duke Ellington, "Take the A Train" 

This is a segment from the film Reveille with 

Beverly from 1943; the song was composed in 

1939. 
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